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Primary School Coding Competition 
 

Ennistymon CBS is delighted to announce we are hosting an online 

Scratch Coding competition for Primary School students. 

 

All are welcome to enter!  
 

Don't worry if you’ve never done Coding before. We show you 

everything you need to get started. Just watch our tutorial videos 

on our YouTube playlist by clicking on the link below 
https://bit.ly/3sI8tco 

or click on the official Scratch link: 

https://scratch.mit.edu/ideas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To enter, or if you have questions, email your name, school, class, 
and title of your game to  

seanmurphy@cbsennistymon.com 

We will then send you instructions on how to send us your completed game  

Completion deadline Fri 21st May 2021 
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